LAW OFFICES OF

Horrer, HICKS & WRENN, PLLC
PO. BOX 247, 111 GILLIAM STREET

OXFORD, NORTH CAROLINA 27565
N. KYLE HICKS
JAMES C. WRENN, JR. TELEPHONE: 919-693-8161
J. YANCEY WASHINGTON FACSIMILE; 919-693-9938
William L. Hopper, of Counsel www.hopperhickswrenn.com
July 30, 2008

Vi4 CERTIFIED MAIL& FAX (919-496-26833)

Mr. Robert Lee Swanson, Chairman
Franklin County Board of Commissioners
113 Market Street

Louisburg, NC 27549

RE:  Carolina Sunrock, LLC
Special Use Permit Application

Dear Mr. Swanson:

After further consideration, Carolina Sunrock, LLC has decided to withdraw its Application for a
special use permit.

Please acknowledge receipt of this letter and confirmation of your acceptance of the withdrawal of the
Application.

Sincerely,
HOPPER, HICKS & WRENN, PLLC

LALE. 2 fehesyre~

William L. Hoppet,
Counsel to Carolina Sunrock, LLC

ce Angela L. Harris, Interim County Manager (919) 496-2683
Pat Young, Planning Director (919) 496-2637
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ATTORNEYS AT LAW

111 Cilliam Street / Post Office Box 247
Oxford, North Carofina 27588

(919) 693-8161 (phone)

{919) 693-9938 (fax)

Hopper, Hicks & Wrenn, PLLC

Fax: 919-456-2683 Pagee: _& (including cover sheet)
Phone:  (919) 893-8161 Date: July 30, 2008
Ra: Carolina Sunrock, LLC cc:
Special Use Permit
__Urgent __ For Roview __Please Comment _ Piease Reply __Please Recycle
® Comments
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE

THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS FACSIMILE MESSAGE IS LEGALLY PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL
INFORMATION INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE INDIVIDUAL OR ENTITY NAMED ABOVE. IF THE READER OF
THIS MESBAGE 18 NOT THE INTENDED RECIPEENT, YOU ARE HEREEY NOTIFIED THAT ANY DISSEMINATION,
DISTRIBUTION OR COPY OF THIS TELECQPY IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS TELECOPY IN
ERROR, PLEASE IMMEDIATELY NOTIFY US BY TELEFHONE AND RETURN THE ORIGINAL MESSAGE TO US AT THE
ADDRESS ABOVE VIA THE UNITED STATES POSTAL BERVICE. THANK YOU.
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